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Louie Azzolini

From: Kevin O'Reilly [xcarc@ssimicro.com]

Sent:  Thursday, December 18, 2002 11:55 AM

To: jason_mcneill@gov.nt.ca

Cc: Louie Azzolini

Subject: re: Question on the Targeted Use of Snap Lake Revenues

Jason

For the purposes of clarity, here is a written question on

the issue of Snap Lake revenues that I raised at the MVEIRB De Beers Technical Session on
Socio-Economic Issues. I have submitted the same question to the féderal government. I thank you for
your commitment to provide a written response as stated at the Session. A written response would
certainly be appareciated by February 2003.

What is the position of the territorial government on the feasibility and
desirability of the targeted use of territorial revenues from Snap Lake
towards economic diversification and sustainability for the NWT?
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By copy of this e-mail, I am requesting Mr. Azzolinti to place this
e-mail on the Snap Lake EA public registry.
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Kevin O'Reilly

Research Director

Canadian Arctic Resources Committee

3rd Floor, 4910 50th Street (MacKay Building)
Mailing Address: Box 1705

Yellowknife NT

Canada X1A 2P3

867-873-4715 Phone

867-920-2685 Fax

e-mail: xcarc(@ssimicro.com

website: www.carc.org
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